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 Ref: APNS/2018/68     June 25, 2018 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

We are in receipt of a letter No. F.16(42)/2018-HP dated June 11, 2018 from the Director(HP), Press 

Information Department, Government of Pakistan regarding “Human Rights Case 20171-B/2018.”  

 

We reproduce hereunder the above letter, which is self-explanatory, for your information and 

compliance. 

 
“ Sub: Compliance with the Directions of the Supreme Court 

in Human Rights Case 20171-B/2018. 
  

Honorable Supreme Court of Pakistan in the case “Human Rights Case No.20171-B/2018” has taken 

cognizance of the decision taken by the Council of Islamic Ideology in its 175
th

 meeting held on 28
th

-29
th

 September, 

2009, that members of the Christian Community are to be addressed as “Masihi” instead of “Esai”.  

 

2. The above said Orders of Honorable Supreme Court received through office of the attorney General of Pakistan 

are enclosed for kind information / implementation. 

 

3. This issues with the approval of DG/PIO. 

 

( Aamir Raza ) 

Director (HP) 

Ph #: 9252165” 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

 APNS 

 


